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CELEBRATION OF ANTI RAGGING WEEK  

 

Anti-ragging week is an important initiative aimed at creating awareness about 

the harmful effects of ragging and promoting a safe and respectful campus 

environment.  

The team under Anti- ragging committee visited our department. In their visit 

there was no activities of ragging found in Fine Arts Department.  

 

The visit is an opportunity to enhance awareness and understanding of anti-

ragging measures. It can also foster a culture of respect and responsibility within 

a department. Collaboration between your department and the Anti-Ragging 

Department is essential to creating a safe and supportive academic environment. 


